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Newsletter—24th June 2023 

Attendance 

Reception—95% 

Year 1—92% 

Year 2—93% 

Year 3—93% 

Year 4—94% 

Year 5—92% 

Year 6—94% 

 

Our Value for June is Inclusion. 

 

The theme for June so far has been visits and sunshine. 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 at Liverpool Cathedral 

On Tuesday the 14th the children in Year 6 went to         
Liverpool Cathedral where they took part in  Leavers’  
Service. Many schools from the  Liverpool Diocese attended 
which allowed the children to reflect on their time at    
primary school and look to their hopes for the future. 

Year 3 at Delamere Forest and school sleepover. 

On Thursday the 16th, the children in Year spent the day 
at Delamere Forest. During their day they took part in a 
range of activities including; den building, forest art, 
scavenger hunts and hide and seek. Back at school they 
enjoyed games outside and inside before settling to their 
tea and a film. The children sorted out their sleeping bags 
and mats and spent the night at school. The activities  
didn’t stop as on Friday morning they took part in     
problem solving activities and also enjoyed toasting            
marshmallows over the fire pit. 

Year 1 & 2 visit to Formby beach. 

This week the children in Years 1 and 2 have spent 
the day at Formby beach. The children enjoyed a 
range of activities which included beach art,     
building with sand, games on the beach. Their     
favourite was definitely having the opportunity to 
play in the sea. 

Dates for June 

26th—3oth Year 5 & 6 residential to Low Bank Ground. 

30th June—Year 6 transition day at Golborne High 
School. 

Don’t forget that sports day is Thursday July 6th at 
1pm. 

Teacher Strikes 

The next 2 dates for teacher strikes have been       
announced for July 5th and 7th. Please make        
arrangements for child care on those dates. We will 
provide final details closer to the time, giving you as 
much notice as possible. 


